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Dear School Community: 

As Superintendent of Schools, I want to take a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation for your 
support and dedication throughout the 2023/24 school year. Your contributions have been invaluable, 
particularly in the development of our New Strategic Plan and the Restriction of Digital Devices Policy. 
Every piece of feedback has been thoroughly reviewed and has played a crucial role in shaping the 
innovative and well-rounded pathways for our educational system in Revelstoke.  

To our brilliant students, from the littles to the bigs, your hard work, determination, and resilience 
throughout the year have been truly inspiring. Your curiosity and quest for knowledge give us confidence 
in the future of our communities, both local and global. Did you know, kindergartners, that your words of 
wisdom were shared with the graduating class this year? We all play important roles in supporting one 
another. Have a wonderful summer with friends and family. Enjoy swimming in the lakes, exploring 
nature trails, and visiting museums and libraries. 

To families and caregivers, thank you for entrusting us with your child’s education and for your 
continuous involvement. From reading to your child each night to coaching, volunteering, and 
participating in PAC, your commitment to their success is invaluable to our shared achievements. Have a 
great summer, and I hope you find time to relish the joys of summer with your loved ones. 

To our staff, I would also like to extend my gratitude to our dedicated educators, administrators, and 
support staff who have worked tirelessly to provide an enriching and inclusive learning environment. Your 
dedication and commitment to excellence have made our schools a shining example of educational 
success. Have a well-deserved break, even though we know summer courses, workshops, and planning 
might be part of your schedule. Do take time to recharge! 

Finally, I want to express my appreciation to our wonderful community and Early Learning partners for 
your continuous support and collaboration. This longstanding partnership has been instrumental in 
fostering an environment where our students thrive, grow, and succeed. Together, we create a path to 
lifelong success for our youth. 

As we welcome in summer, may the sunshine and refreshing rain fill your days with adventure, laughter, 
and joy. Stay safe, stay curious, and stay connected. 

 

Best, 

Roberta Kubik 

Superintendent of Schools  

 

 



 

 

 

 

                      

 

 

          

 

                               

   



         

 

                                                    

 

 

 

                                          

 



                                 

 

                         

 

 

                                                  

 

 

                  



 

 

                              

 

                  

 

     

                                   

 
 



 

                          

 

                                   

 

      

 

 

                   

 



 

 

                                          

 

 

 

Brushy 

https://revelstokemountaineer.com/brushy-retirement/ 
  
  
 

 

Grateful to live and work on the unceded traditional territories of the 
Sinixt, Secwépemc, Ktunaxa, and Syilx Okanagan who have been 

stewards of this land since time immemorial 

 

https://revelstokemountaineer.com/brushy-retirement/

